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COLLECTING DATA ON KOALAS!  

 

 

         

 

 

Have you seen a Koala (Phascolarctos 

cinereus) on the Bass Coast?! 

Gippsland Threatened Species Action 

Group (GTSAG) and Bass Coast 

Landcare Network are working on a 

project to protect threatened species in 

the local area and the first step is to 

identify their whereabouts! They are 

most commonly found around the 

Inverloch and Cape Paterson townships, 

however sometimes they can be found 

right up in the Bass hills. 

If you have seen, heard of or taken a 

photo of a Koala locally, please help us by 

sharing the following information: 

 

 

Thank you for contributing to protect a local threatened species! 

 

 

 

  

 

KOALA OBSERVATIONS 

Year:   

Address:    

Description of location on property: 

Other observations (in tree, crossing road, dead or alive etc.): 

 

Please screenshot a map on your phone and mark the location to attach and send to: 

jye.andersen@basscoastlandcare.org.au 
If you have any photos please send in also! 
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